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If you’ve already completed the 2020 Maryland Pesticide Survey, thank you! If not, please do so online or by mail by April XX, 2020. 

The Maryland Department of Agriculture’s Pesticide Regulation Section, in cooperation with the National Agricultural Statistics Survey (NASS), has been periodically conducting a voluntary pesticide use survey since 1983.  We are conducting a survey for calendar year 2020.  Although this is a voluntary survey, we urge everyone to participate.  By completing this survey you will help the Department to collect valuable information on the pesticide products used in Maryland.  This will aid the Department in making sure the pesticide products you use continue to be registered for use in Maryland, in better targeting water quality surveys and to make sound regulatory decisions about the pesticide products you use.  
We guarantee that your individual responses will be kept confidential as required by Federal law.  Thank you for your cooperation.

If you have questions or need assistance completing your questionnaire, call (800) 498-1518.




